
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    Department of Economics 

North South University and the University of Adelaide sign a 

dual degree award agreement 
 

We are excited to share that North South University (NSU) and the University of Adelaide (UoA) 

signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) on March 22, 2023. The MOU establishes a 

framework for collaboration between NSU and UoA in areas such as faculty member and student 

exchange programs, joint research projects, and sharing of academic resources and expertise. 

 

Further, the two universities signed a dual degree award agreement between the Master in 

Development Studies (MDS) program offered by the Department of Economics at NSU and 

Master of Public Policy (MPP) program at UoA. Under this agreement, students will complete one 

year at NSU’s MDS program and another year at UoA’s MPP program. They will thus go on to 

receive both the degrees from each of the respective institutions. 

 
 


